
 
 

 

HUSQVARNA MOTORCYCLES RECALLS ALL MY18-MY20 VITPILEN AND SVARTPILEN 701 
MACHINES 

ALL MODELS TO BE CHECKED AT AUTHORISED HUSQVARNA MOTORCYCLES DEALERS 
FOR CORRECT MOUNTING POSITION OF THE LICENCE PLATE HOLDER 

Husqvarna Motorcycles is recalling all MY18 to MY20 Vitpilen and Svartpilen 701 models in order 
for authorised Husqvarna Motorcycles dealers to check that the licence plate holder is mounted 
correctly. 

Due to a potential deviation during the assembly process, a misalignment between the gear teeth 
on the licence plate holder and the swingarm may be apparent. This can lead to the licence plate 
holder twisting and may cause the collar nut on the rear wheel spindle to loosen. 

Customers who have already acquired one of the above-mentioned motorcycles are being informed 
by a personal letter and are asked to immediately contact an authorised Husqvarna Motorcycles 
Dealer to arrange an inspection appointment.  

In addition, customers can check online in the ‘Service’ area of the Husqvarna Motorcycles website 
to determine if their motorcycle is affected by this recall. The check and replacement of all parts 
involved will be carried out at no cost to the customer and must be performed by authorised 
Husqvarna Motorcycles Dealers only.  

Further info on all authorised dealers can be found on Husqvarna Motorcycles’ website:  

https://www.husqvarna-motorcycles.com/en-int/dealer-search.html 

https://www.husqvarna-motorcycles.com/en-int/service/Service-and-safety-check.html
https://www.husqvarna-motorcycles.com/en-int/dealer-search.html

